
Sugarloaf Top Concerns List for Forthcoming Traffic Action Plan  

(Based on Sugarloaf HOA Resident Input) 

 

1. Speeding on De Anza Blvd between Parkwood and Cherrywood, particularly on the downhill 

section 

2. Cut-through traffic on De Anza 

3. Speeding on De Anza Blvd at the Parkwood Intersection  

4. Safety concerns at the De Anza/Parkwood intersection 

a. Pedestrian safety crossing De Anza on the freeway side 

b. Pedestrian safety crossing Parkwood on both sides – need crosswalk markings 

c. Vehicular visibility approaching De Anza from Parkwood (lower priority than 4a, 4b, 5, 6, 

7) 

5. Excessive speed on downhill section of Parkwood between 1801-1821 (with poor driveway 

visibility exiting 1801-1817) 

6. Vehicular visibility at all private lanes to De Anza (some of this is dependent upon homeowner 

shrub maintenance) 

7. Bike safety on De Anza 

 

 

The above information was submitted to the San Mateo Department of Public Works (DPW).  The DPW 

will generate a Traffic Action Plan (TAP).  Sugarloaf HOA will have the opportunity to review and provide 

input on the TAP report.  The draft report is expected to be issued by DPW in Q4 2019 for Sugarloaf 

input.  For more information about the San Mateo TAP Process, see: 

https://www.cityofsanmateo.org/3127/Traffic-Forums-and-Traffic-Action-Plans  
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